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Diary Dates 

         ——————————— 

22 March: NW Table Tennis Rd 1 

         ——————————— 

23 March: P&C AGM 

         ——————————— 

24 March: Boys Open Touch     

Football Rd 1 v Bingara 

         ——————————— 

26 March: NW Winter Trials 

         ——————————— 

1 April: Last day Term 1 

          ——————————— 

20 April: Term 2 students return 



Warialda High School 

Sport Shirts Impress 

Last year we celebrated NAIDOC week with a ‘Design a T-shirt’ competition.   

After student voting, the winning design was by Brock Byers (pictured right).  

Combined school funding with an NIAA grant we were able to give every student 

one of these winning shirts. Last week all students received their sports shirt and 

can wear them proudly each Friday.   

New to the team 

Hi! My name is Tracey Milne and I’m the new art teacher.  I have been 

living in Glen Innes, raising two beautiful children, and teaching at the 

local schools. I went to Sydney College of Arts before returning to   

Brisbane to live a full artistic life where I was a resident artist at the 

Museum of Brisbane, making jewellery and putting on exhibitions. 

1000 PBL points for Jasmine and Wes 

Jasmine is our first Year 9 to achieve YELLOW level. Wes is our first male student 

at WHS to get there. Along with their prize kits, students will choose what they'd like 

for a special lunch.  

Senior students lead the way 

Congratulations Charlotte and Jade who are our first 2021 Year 12's to 

make it to YELLOW level. Where will they choose to go for lunch? There's 

a queue of staff waiting to take them out for their hard-earned reward. 

ORANGE for a couple of Year 8’s 

500 points is a great ACHIEVEMENT. Striving for EXCELLENCE. We really 

appreciate students who show RESPECT and accept RESPONSIBILITY at 

Warialda HS. 

First to Pink 

Massive congratulations to our first group of Year 7 students to achieve 

PINK Level. Since starting high school only 7 weeks ago, they've been 

acknowledged 150 times for doing the right thing, such as showing         

respect, achievement, responsibility and excellence. 
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Aussie Aussie Aussie.....Oi Oi Oi! 

A HUGE thanks to The Aussie Women's Rugby 7's Team and coaching staff who visited our school as 

part of their Gwydir Region Tour. Over 110 girls from the North West attended the training session 

where they participated in a range of skills and activities. The team were very inspirational and so    

generous with their time in supporting our region’s upcoming athletes. We wish them a win in Tokyo! 



Warialda High School 

Thank you for liking and sharing our Facebook page, where you will find exciting things happening in 
and around our school. https://www.facebook.com/WarialdaHighSchool/ 

Should you wish to contact staff, please phone (02) 6729 1000  

or Email:  warialda-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Advertise here 

If you wish to advertise in our Newsletter please contact the School  Administration 

Office for further details. 

AGM Notice 

23 March 5pm  

via a  40 minute Zoom 

COVID Tutoring 

COVID tutoring has started. This is available each 

Monday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoon from 

3.30 to 5.00 pm. This is open to all students. Please 

contact the School Administration Office if you wish 

to arrange for you child to attend. 
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